

56 Prospect Street P.O. Box 270 Hartford, CT 06103

Deborah Denfeld

Team Lead – Transmission Siting Tel: (860) 728-4654

April 12, 2023

Melanie Bachman, Executive Director Connecticut Siting Council Ten Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

Re:

Petition 1346 Manchester Substation

Notification of the Completion of Construction

Dear Ms. Bachman:

The Connecticut Light and Power Company doing business as Eversource Energy ("Eversource") hereby notifies the Connecticut Siting Council ("Council") that the above referenced project has been completed. This notice is provided in accordance with Condition 5 of the Council's July 20, 2018 decision. All construction work, including site restoration, was completed as of March 17, 2023.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 860-728-4654 if you have any questions regarding this notice.

Sincerely,

Deborah Denfeld

Deborah Deufeld

Enclosures